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Walmsley Primary School Newsletter View this email in your browser

Walmsley News
 

Here you will find all the latest news and events at our school.
We hope you enjoy reading about everything that is happening in school and all the
wonderful things your children are learning about and experiencing.

PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS EMAIL

Click here to read the latest newsletters.

We break up for February half term today and return to school on Monday, 27th
February 2023.

Class PE days for the next half term - up to Easter

Reception - Monday & Tuesday
Year 1 - Monday & Tuesday
Year 2 - Monday & Tuesday
Year 3 - Friday
Year 4 - Thursday
Year 5 - Thursday
Year 6 Cougar - Monday & Friday
Year 6 Panther - Friday

Online Safety Warning - Poppy's Playtime
Advice for Parents

It has been brought to our attention that some of our children are talking about an
online horror game.  It is called Poppy’s playtime and is based on a toy which chases
you around a toy factory.   There is no official rating for this game, however, it is
causing some of our children distress.

The toy in this game is called Huggy Wuggy.

This game is not suitable for primary school children.   Please could we ask you to
reiterate this message at home.

ROAD SAFETY - We have received this week reports of cars speeding through the
lights at our school crossing as they are turning to red. Please could you remind your

https://mailchi.mp/6b121c94b38d/walmsley-news?e=[UNIQID]
https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/our-school/school-prospectus/Parents/newsletters
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child to check cars have completely stopped before crossing the road.

School meals for the next half term, up to Easter, will be £57.50.  If your child would
like to change their meal preference after half term, please email the school office
advising of the change.
Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk

Parents of children in Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5

Does your child want to be part of our Summer Production of Frozen JR?   If so,
please follow the link for more information.  Please sign up as soon as possible.
https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters

Rehearsals for Year 5 and Year 6 will start after February half term.   Please follow
the link to view the Rehearsal Schedule.   Children attending rehearsals will need a
drink and snack please.
https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters

FUNDA Before & After School Sports Programme
 
Please follow the link to sign up for our FUNDA club which will run from Tuesday,
28th February to Tuesday, 28th March.  Sessions are £3 each, £15.00 for the 5-week
block.
https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters

Save the Date...

Walmsley's Family Easter Egg Bingo
Monday, 27th March
4:00pm - 5:00pm
5:15pm - 6:15pm

More information to follow after February half term.

Due to half term, Mr Lucas from Contract Schoolwear will come to school on
Monday, 27th February as well as Friday, 3rd March.

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters
https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters
https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters


17/02/2023, 13:59 Campaign Overview | Mailchimp

https://us9.admin.mailchimp.com/campaigns/show?id=5855771 3/6

https://contract-schoolwear.co.uk/collections/walmsley-primary-school-bolton

Mr Lucas is also selling Walmsley PE Hoodies, prices starting at £12.50.

A message from the PTA... 

The 'Love to Dance Disco' raised an amazing £943.93!

On behalf of the PTA, I would like to say a huge thank you to our parent volunteers,
teacher volunteers, parents for supporting us again with your generosity  and of
course all the wonderful children that were so well behaved on the night.

It is always  great seeing the children having a brilliant time whilst creating lasting
memories with their friends.

Hope you all have a lovely half term break.

Lily Grafton 
Chair 

Thank you to our PTA Sponsors...

https://contract-schoolwear.co.uk/collections/walmsley-primary-school-bolton
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/walmsleycofepta/?invite=WGI0ZC&referral-campaign=c2s
https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ap/signin?_encoding=UTF8&openid.assoc_handle=gbflex&openid.claimed_id=http%3A%2F%2Fspecs.openid.net%2Fauth%2F2.0%2Fidentifier_select&openid.identity=http%3A%2F%2Fspecs.openid.net%2Fauth%2F2.0%2Fidentifier_select&openid.mode=checkid_setup&openid.ns=http%3A%2F%2Fspecs.openid.net%2Fauth%2F2.0&openid.ns.pape=http%3A%2F%2Fspecs.openid.net%2Fextensions%2Fpape%2F1.0&openid.pape.max_auth_age=0&openid.return_to=https%3A%2F%2Fsmile.amazon.co.uk%2Fref%3Dsmi_se_ya_so_ul&pageId=amzn_smile_desktop_uk
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Mrs Jo Atherton
Headteacher
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